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12 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Mock Results Event – Friday 22nd December 
 
On Friday 22nd December we will be holding a mock results event for all Year 11 students.  
 
Students are to arrive at the academy at 9.30am and may attend in non-uniform. Results from the 
mock exams will be handed out and then they will be asked to attend a presentation from our Heads 
of Faculties. This is a compulsory event and will be finished between 10:30am and 11am. Once 
finished, students will be able to leave the Academy. Breakfast will be provided for students as they 
arrive. 
 
Please note, this event is for students only. We will however be holding a parents’ evening in the next 
half term. If you wish to discuss your child’s progress at any time please do contact the Academy.  
 
If your child receives free school meals and would like to collect a lunch when they leave the Academy 
on the day please contact the school office to order this by 9am on Friday 15th December.  
 
This year is a very stressful year for all Year 11 students as it is truly a life-changing year that 
determines the opportunities on offer in the future. Please do contact the Academy if your child needs 
additional wellbeing support during the coming months. We fully understand how challenging this 
time is for students and have a great deal of support on offer for students.  
 
Thank you for all that you do to support. We will send out regular communications regarding revision 
materials, revision sessions, intervention and the revision that students should be completing at home 
over the remainder of this academic year. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Mitchell 
Principal 
 
 
 
 


